
 

City of Big Spring 
310 Nolan 

Big Spring, Texas  79720 

(432) 264-2376 
 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

Saturday, November 14, 2015, from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM, the following 

area will be closed for a fund raiser. 

 

Sgt. Paredez Street from N. Gregg to N. Lancaster 

 

All traffic will be detoured during this time period. 

 

We appreciate your patience and consideration on this matter. 

 

Thank You. 

 
 


